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13th September 2024 

Dear Families of Nursery,  

 

Nursery will be starting PE lessons in the MUGA in the Key Stage 2 playground every 

Monday starting from (30.09.24).  

 

We will go out whatever the weather, and so children will need to wear appropriate 

clothing which can include leggings, shorts or jogging bottoms.  They can wear any colour, 

but the school PE uniform for Reception upwards is plain black bottoms with a plain white 

top, so if you are buying new items black might be a good idea. They MUST wear trainers 

to be able to take part. They should wear PE clothes to Nursery every Monday.  

Please avoid trainers with laces as they are a trip hazard.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions or queries please let me know. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Becks Parker 

EYFS Lead 

Nursery Teacher 
 


